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September 5, 2018

To Whom it may concern:

On behalf of Hazeltine National Golf Club, we would like to express our enthusiastic support of
the effort underway to renovate the Chaska Par 30 course.

The project’s vision — to create the State’s first truly inclusive golf course —is inspiring and will
provide thousands of individuals with an opportunity to participate in our great sport. As a
member of the “golf community” we are proud to endorse this initiative, and we commend
Learning Links and the City of Chaska for their efforts and leadership in this important work.

Sincerely,
S @JQ\
Eric Rule, CCM Robert Fafinski
General Manager President
Hazeltine National Golf Course Hazeltine National Golf Course
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